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COMMISSION ACTION REPORT

This document provides the official action of the Commission as indicated in the
cover letter of the same date.

December 16, 2022

UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH CAROLINA
School of Music

Action:
Action 1 of 1: Application for renewal of Membership — Original

The Commission voted to grant renewal of Membership with the degree and program listing indicated
below.

NASM Degree and Program Listing:

Bachelor of Arts in Music (General, Musical Theatre).

Bachelor of Music in Composition.

Bachelor of Music in Jazz Studies.

Bachelor of Music in Music Education (Choral, Instrumental [Percussion, Strings, Winds]).

Bachelor of Music in Music Theory.

Bachelor of Music in Performance (Chamber Music, General, Music Entrepreneurship, Music
Technology).

Certificate in Music Performance (Graduate).

Master of Music Education (35 Credit, Recital, Thesis).

Master of Music in Composition.

Master of Music in Conducting.

Master of Music in Jazz Studies.

Master of Music in Music History.

Master of Music in Opera Theatre.

Master of Music in Pedagogy (Piano, Violin).

Master of Music in Performance (Community Engagement).

Doctor of Musical Arts in Composition.

Doctor of Musical Arts in Conducting.

Doctor of Musical Arts in Pedagogy (Piano).

Doctor of Musical Arts in Performance.

Doctor of Philosophy in Music Education.

Bachelor of Science in Music Industry Studies.

Master of Music Education (Distance Learning).

Master of Music in Music Theory.
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Next Full Review:
2031-2032 Academic Year
Commendation:

The Commission commends the institution for providing a clear and thorough Optional Response, and for
its continued commitment to the creation and implementation of innovative curricular programs.

Completion of Process:

The acceptance of this application brings to a close the comprehensive evaluation process that began in
2022. NASM appreciates the institution’s extraordinary efforts clearly evident in its application. To assist
with future planning, the institution may wish to note that its next comprehensive review is scheduled to
be conducted during the 2031-2032 academic year.

Karen P. Moynahan A
Executive Director
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